Johnson, Sharekia L

From: Michelle Wells <mwells@admin.minthill.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:07 AM

To: Johnson, Sharekia L

Cc: Paige, Janice

Subject: [External]Town of Mint Hill Planning Board
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Ladies:
At the June 13, 2019 Mint Hill Board of Commissioners meeting, the following motion was made:

Upon the motion made by Commissioner Dalton, seconded by Commissioner Ellington, the Board unanimously
recommended Mr. Roger Hendrix to Mecklenburg County to be re-appointed as the ETJ representative for the
Mint Hill Planning Board with a term expiring June 30, 2021.

Thank you!
Michelle Wells

Michelle Wells, CMC

Town Clerk

Town of Mint Hill

4430 Mint Hill Village Lane
Mint Hill, North Carolina 28227
704-545-9726

www.minthill.com
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